
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
of 

IN-PERSON EARLY VOTING  
in 

AMHERST COUNTY, VIRGINIA 
In-person, early voting will be available at the following location 
for the November 3, 2020, General and Special Elections: 

• 113 Taylor Street, Amherst VA 24521 

Voting will begin by September 18, at the Voter Registration 
Office and will continue, Monday through Friday, until Friday, 
October 30, from 8:30-4:30.  

The office will also be open on Saturday, October 24, and 
Saturday, October 31, from 9:00-5:00.  

Please note: the office will not be open on October 12, in 
observance of Columbus Day.   
 
Francine Brown 
General Registrar 
(434 946-9315 
Posted: September 4, 2020 
Va. Code § 24.2-701.2(E) 


